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New Albany Area
• AEP is experiencing significant load 

growth in the New Albany area.
• As a result of the land development in 

this region, new easements and rights-
of-way are becoming increasingly 
difficult and costly to obtain.

• In anticipation of this continual and 
future growth, AEP is planning to 
acquire ROW options/easements for 
two corridors in this area to facilitate 
any required future infrastructure 
development.
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